
 

 
   
                                                                      
 

                  
 

Sat 18th 
June 

SEMI FINAL POSTPONED UNTIL 
SATURDAY 25th JUNE 

Wed 22nd 
June 

Year 1 trip to Bocketts Farm 
 
7pm Welcome Meeting for New 
Reception Parents of children 
joining Reception this Septmeber 
2022 

Thurs 23rd 
June 

Year 2 Scooter Training 

Fri 24th 
June 

9am Class 9 Assembly 
 
7pm International Evening 

Mon 27th 
June – Fri 
1st July 

Bikeability Week in School 

 

Newsletter 17 th June 2022 
Issue 38 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Windrush 
 

Wednesday 22nd June is Windrush Day and we are very 
excited to have been chosen to represent Lambeth schools at 
the unveiling of the National Windrush Monument at 
Waterloo, London. Our Year 6 Diversity & Inclusion 
champions, along with some choir members, will sing and 
perform a poem about Windrush and then will be present as 
the monument is dedicated. Follow us on Instagram to see 
photos and films from the day. Our Year 5 Diversity champions 
will also host an assembly at school on Wednesday to 
recognise the achievements of the Windrush generation and 
sacrifices made by British Caribbean communities. Monday 
20th June is also World Refugee Day which will also be marked 
at school. 
 

Minibus 
 

We often lend the school minibus out to community groups as 
we see this as an important way to show that Corpus Christi 
has an important place in the local community. This half-term 
the Herne Hill Youth Cycling Club were once again able to take 
some young adults to Afan in South Wales for the first time 
since the pandemic. They made a kind donation to the school 
funds as detailed in the attached thank you letter. 
 

Corpus Christi Day 
 

It has been a tradition for over 30 years for the school to take 
the children to Brockwell Park for the day on the feast of 
Corpus Christi.  We always say to the children that this feast is 
like the school’s and parish’s birthday.  We would like to thank 
the staff for all their hard work yesterday to make sure that 
this was a memorable occasion for the children.  To take over 
400 children to the park for a picnic and play is no small feat. 
The children returned to school for the end of the day to enjoy 
an ice cream in the playground. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

IF YOU NEED TO CONTACT THE AFTER-SCHOOL CLUB STAFF DUE TO ISSUES REGARDING TO THE COLLECTION OF 

YOUR CHILD AND ANY DELAYS PLEASE RING 07727 658527. 

   ADVANCE NOTICE 
The final Inset Day has now been 

published and school will be closed to all 
pupils on Friday 15th July 2022. 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI PARISH  
SUMMER FAIR 

 
Our parish Summer Fair takes place on 

Saturday 9th July from 11am to 3pm. All are 
welcome! 

 

This week children received raffle tickets for 
the Parish draw, first prize £250!! 

 

Please check your child’s book bag / backpack. 
Sold tickets and money can be retuned the 

school office and we ask that any unsold 
tickets are returned too. 

 

A big congratulations to the school football 
team for winning their game against 
Telferscot School last Saturday 6-0, 2 goals 
scored each by Jayden & Elias and 1 goal 
scored by David and 1 by Bobby-James, well 
done to them all.  
 

 
A sea of 

coloured hats 
in Brockwell 

Park yesterday 
during Corpus 
Christi Picnic 
to celebrate 

our feast day. 
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Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CLASS % 

6 100 

9 100 

10 99.2 

7 99.1 

N 99.0 

13 98.4 

1 98.3 

1 98.1 

11 98.1 

12 98.0 

8 97.2 

2 96.8 

5 96.4 

4 95.1 

14 90.2 

Attendance  
Monday 6th June - Friday 

10th June 2022 

Child of the Week Award for the 
week ending 10th June 2022 
Nursery Elliot B 

Class 1 Malachi E 

Class 2 Kacey O 

Class 3 Lucas F 

Class 4 Jacob A 

Class 5 Florrie B 

Class 6 Oran O 

Class 7 Maddie A 

Class 8 Emily C G 

Class 9 John L 

Class 10 Aodhan B-K 

Class 11 Vernella V R 

Class 12 Devonte S 

Class 13 Javaughna W 

Class 14 Joseph M 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Zone 
 

 

Congratulations to Classes 6 & 9 on 
their 100% attendance. 

 

Whole School Average: 97.6 % 

 

                  Friday 24th June 
International Evening  

 

Our International Evening is just 
two weeks away, but we still need 

your help! It will be our last big 
family event for the term, so we 

would love to see as many CC 
families taking part as possible. 
Can you help with food, a short 

performance or as a volunteer at 
the event? 

It would also be lovely to see 
families get together with others to 

perform as a group.  For more 
information contact Yashoda on 

07973 764448, Lara on 07800 
802955 or sign up here. Your PA 

Class Reps can also send you a link 
to sign up if you speak to them. 

Tickets will go on sale next week, so 
please look out for the 

announcement! 
 

Thursday 14th July 
Summer Discos 

 

More information will follow about 
these events, please note the dates 

now in your diaries. 
 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Parents’ Association 

Music Charges Summer Term 2 
 

Charges for the final half term of music 
lessons are now available to pay on 

your Parentpay account.   
 

From September 2022 the charge for 
music lessons will increase to £82.50 

per 6 lessons.  The cost of music tutors 
provided by Lambeth Music Services 

has increased and whist Corpus Christi 
School highly subsidised these lessons 
it is unfortunate that there must be an 

increase to parents. 
 

A reminder that if your child will not 
continue with lessons in September, or 
at any other time during their contract, 

6 weeks written notice is required. 
 

This Sunday 19th June a parent 
from Year 1 will be riding from 

London to Brighton to fundraise for 
The British Heart Foundation.  If 

you would like to make a donation, 
please follow the link below to the 

Just Giving page. 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundra

ising/aneta-dul1 
We wish you all the best. 

Extended Daycare from September 
2022 

Today we released the survey to 
complete if you would like to apply for 

an extended daycare place from 
September 2022, breakfast and after 

school care clubs.  All existing contracts 
will cease at the end of July and existing 

users will need to apply through the 
survey.  We will not consider any 

applications if there is an outstanding 
balance on any service your child 

accesses at school, this includes dinner 

money, educational trips music 
lessons, exam fees and existing 

extended daycare accounts.  The 
survey will close on Friday 1st July, 
and we will notify you soon after 

this date if you have secured a place 
from September.   

 
Please follow this link to complete 

the survey. 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYnZXAmG0qRbI74_6QFE5YwrADmHqc_A15SBaKvIziUkIo_Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/aneta-dul1
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/aneta-dul1
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ExtendedDayAut22

